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August 18, 1980

Mr. James Wheaton
Post Office Box 19367 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-80-378

Dear Mr. Wheaton:

This is in further response to your letter of July 14, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information on
the import of uranium or plutonium from Australia to the United States.

Please find enclosed a *three-page computer printout which details the
information you seek between Jaunary.1, 1954 and June 30, 1980.

This completes NRC action on your request.

Sincerely,

.

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records .

Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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